
 
May 9, 2018       [emailed to  
    

E. Wendell Hopewell 

 

Dear Mr. Hopewell: 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act. 
Your request was received on May 2, 2018. 

You have requested A paper record of the exact date that the administrative hearing request was filed in 
the matter of West Harvey Dixmoor School District No.147 v. Illinois State Board of Education in 2007 in 
regards to matter 07-GR-01 in 2007 to appeal the audit results and the request for repayment of funding 
that was granted to School District 147 by ISBOE consisting of both federal and state grants. 

The attached document (18-309-hopewell-doc.pdf) has been provided in response to your request. Please 
see the highlighted portion.  

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly Weston 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachment 




